
Media contact: David Jarwood 0492 805 003 I david.jarwood@minstaff.vic.gov.au  

Wednesday, 15 February 2023 

NEW SEASON OF GRANTS FOR SPORTING CLUBS 
Victorian community sporting groups can kick off their 2023 season with funding now available for uniforms, 
equipment, training and club development, thanks to the Andrews Labor Government. 

Minister for Community Sport Ros Spence today announced applications are open for the latest round of the 
Sporting Club Grants Program. 

Grants of up to $1,000 are available for uniforms and participation equipment, up to $2,000 for training of coaches, 
officials and volunteers, and up to $5,000 to create new participation initiatives and improve club operational 
effectiveness. 

Previous grant recipients include Moe/Newborough Baseball Club scoring $5,000 to develop a strategic plan to 
build on club participation, and Swan Hill Little Athletics Centre receiving $2,000 to upskill its volunteer coaches. 

The Sporting Club Grants Program has invested more than $15.5 million to support thousands of community 
sporting clubs across the state since 2015. 

By providing more opportunities for clubs and organisations to build their resources, skills and offer new initiatives, 
the program makes an important contribution to future proofing grassroots sport and active recreation. 

It’s part of the Labor Government’s commitment to make community sport and active recreation more inclusive 
and accessible, increase participation, stimulate local economies, and build sustainable opportunities for sport and 
active recreation volunteers. 

For more information and to apply for Sporting Club Grants Program visit sport.vic.gov.au/grants-and-funding.  

Quotes attributable to Minister for Community Sport Ros Spence 

“We’re backing more clubs to purchase uniforms and equipment and investing in their future through training and 
development.” 

“These grants provide a real boost for clubs and communities, allowing more Victorians to get involved in the sports 
they love.” 

Quotes attributable to President of Swan Hill Little Athletics Centre Felicia Chalmers  

“This funding will have such a positive impact on our little athletics centre.” 

“Volunteers will undertake an introductory coaches’ course, or progress to a higher level of coaches training, giving 
them the knowledge and confidence to run weekly competitions and to help young athletes develop their own skills.” 
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